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Happy Valentine's Day! ​Registration is now open for the After School Program 

for the 2021-2022 school year. You must re enroll your child in the program each 

spring in order to secure your spot for the upcoming year. Registration information 

has been sent home, please let an after school staff member know if you did not 

receive the QR code. We will have the Think, Make, Create Trailer at Lincoln Heights 

this month February 8-12. There will be no ASP February 12-15 and February 26. 

Our club schedule for February  is: 

 

Kindergarten - Second Grade Third - Fifth Grade 

Monday- Art Monday- Art 

Tuesday- Crazy 8’s Math Club Tuesday- Grossology  

Wednesday- Science Wednesday- Smart you 

Thursday- Smart you  Thursday- Crazy 8’s Math Club  

Friday- Free Choice Friday- Free Choice 
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Reminders: 

Please let the ASP staff know which days your child will be 

in attendance each week. 

Students must attend the After School Program for at least 

one hour three days a week. 

If there is a change to the projected attendance for 

student(s), please call Kacia Farro at 308.641.9135 and 

leave a voicemail or text message.  Emails can be sent to 

kfarro@sbps.net. 
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